
School
President

Roles & Responsibilities

What is a School President?

Why do you want me?

How long is it for?

School Presidents are students who are elected by students 
in their school, to represent the academic interests and 
overall student experience of their School. There are two 
School Presidents per School.

Your role as a School President is crucial in ensuring that 
students’ opinions are heard and acted upon at every level 
across the University. School Presidents and academics 
collaborate to advocate for change based on feedback. 

A School President is elected for one academic year. This 
is done at our main elections in the Spring term, unless a 
role remains vacant. This will then move to a by election.



What is in it 
for me?

What would 
I need to do?

Networking opportunities Access only events

Socials Rep Conference

Training

Greater employability

Working closely with staff

Organisation skills

Meeting management skills

Problem solving skills

Negotiation skills

Time management skills

Professionalism

Working with students

(How we can help you)

Attend training with 
the Students’ Union 
at the start of the 
academic year.

Refer students with 
non-academic concerns 
to University Services 
or SU.

Stay in regular contact with the 
Students’ Union through your 
VP Education and Becky, Senior 
Academic Voice Co-ordinator

Work with the other School 
President, Course Reps 
and Staff in their School on 
resolving feedback.

Work closely with the other School 
President elected in their School - one 
of whom attends Students’ Council at 
the Students’ Union.

Moderate the private area of the Unitu 
online student voice platform alongside 
Course Reps and SU staff, to escalate 
feedback to staff.

Chair the Student Feedback Review meetings between 
Course Reps and staff (up to 3 meetings per year) to review 
progress on actions and discuss more strategic topics about 
the courses in your School.




